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Date: 0410 20272

Towhomsoever it may concern

Aikaranadu Grama panchayath andthe Department of Management Studies of Sree Narasans
Gurukulam  College of Engineering jointly mitiated a unigque. Women  Entreprencurship
Development Programme titled “ONE 1HHOME  ONIE. WOMAN  ENTREPRENEUR™ on
29/09/2022. In this programme, the department will assist interested Women in identfying
business opportunities,developing o business plan,preparing project reports and training 1n
Marketing .As a result.women Entreprencurs are nurtured through a hand holding process. This
programme will elevate the status of Aikaranadu Grama Panchayath and contribute to its total
development. We - apprectate and - congratulate the initiative taken by the Department of

Management Studies ol SNGCTE i developing Women Entreprencurs.
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SNGCE is a model for other panchayaths in the state.
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Date: [3{02-"2025

Subject: Appreciation for Exceptional Computer Training Session
Dear Sir,

On behalf of Kudumbasree of Aikkaranadu Grama Panchayat, 1 extend our recognition and heartfelt
gratitude for the outstanding computer awareness program conducted by the department of Computer
Science and Engineering (CSE) Department at Sree Narayana Gurukulam College of Engineering .
Kadayiruppu, Kolencherry for the members of Kudumbasree Aikkaranadu Grama Panchayat.

The program's success was evident in the positive feedback received from the participants, underscoring

e vatue and impact of the kaowledge imiparted. Y our icomnyitment to empowering our members with:

essentiai computer skiils ailigns seamiessiy with Kudumbashree's mission to enhance the socio-economic
status of women through various empowerment initiatives.

We commend your department's dedication to community service and education. The skills acquired by
the Kudumbashree members through your program are invaluable in today's digital era, opening up new
opportunities for personal and professional growth.

In light of the success of the recent program, we express our interest and enthusiasm in continuing this
collaborative effort. We are keen to explore further initiatives and programs that can contribute to the
digital literacy and empowerment of our members.

Enclosed with this letter is a formal expression of interest for continued collaboration. We are open to
discuss any future endeavors, and we would appreciate the opportunity to meet and plan the way forward.
Your expertise and guidance are highly valued, and we believe that together, we can make a lasting
impact on the lives of Kudumbashree members of Aikkaranadu Grama Panchayat.

We highly appreciate your contribution and dedication to the development of society. We look forward to
the prospect of continuing this meaningful collaboration.

Best Regards
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